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TEMPLE ISRAEL FUND 

Wishing everyone a restful and peaceful Shabbat. 

 

Happy, Happy Birthday Wishes to Jillian Ballow and Miryam Coppersmith, each celebrating their 30th 

Birthday. 

 

Congratulations to Jesse Siegel on the 20th Anniversary of her being called to the Torah as a Bat Mitzvah 

here at Temple Israel.  Thank you for being our Torah Reader tonight. 

 

Mazel Tov to Pamela Carlton, Sim Lenner, Brooke Lopez, and Blanche Ricci on receiving Avodah awards 

and to Jerry Gross on receiving the first Lifetime Avodah award this past Monday night at the annual 

congregational 

meeting. 

 

Congratulations to Adam Silberlight on being inducted into the Port Richmond High School Hall of Fame. 

 

Thinking of you: Joyce Kantrowitz, mother of Linda Hanibal. 

 

Happy, Happy Birthday Wishes to Judy Lee.  Thank you for celebrating with your Temple Israel family. 

 

Mazel Tov to our Confirmands of 5783 Jacob Chason, Nathaniel Lee, Sim Lenner, Genevieve Lopez and 

their families.  You made us all proud. 

 

Thinking of Past President Jeffrey Ganz as he recovers at home from a fall.  Wishing Jeff a complete 

healing. 

 

To Karen Gross: Thinking of you.  

Happy, happy birthday and anniversary wishes to all those celebrating in the month of June. 

 

Thank you to Sim Lenner for being our musical soloist this Shabbat. 

 

Continued thanks to Jim Rohan for being the musical leader for most of the Shabbat services this year 

when Cantor Bernstein was not here. 

 

Mazel Tov to all Temple Israel 2023 Graduates. 

 

Congratulations to David Checchi and his family on David being the 2023 College of Staten Island 

Valedictorian. 

 

Congratulations to Debra Smith and Scott Levine on their son Alec’s graduation from NYU Medical 

School.  

 

Thinking of Michael Rogozin and family as Michael has recovered from a recent medical procedure. We 

are glad to know he is well.   

 

We honor our outgoing, incoming and continuing Officers and Trustees of the Temple Israel Board. May 

we all go from strength to strength. 

 

Thank you to our 2022-2023 Co-Presidents Linda Brill and Sandy Mazzucco for their dedication, support 

tireless help. 



 

Thank you to Remy Smith and Phillip Straniere for being the Installing Officers for the Temple Israel Board 

this evening. 

 

Wishing happy and healthy days ahead for Arnie Grossman who will be celebrating his 90th birthday this 

Wednesday. 

 

Mazel Tov to Inez & Stephen Singer, who celebrated their granddaughter Sabrina’s becoming Bat Mitzvah 

last Shabbat. 

 

Sending our positive thoughts to Terry Baver as she recovers from glaucoma surgery. 

 

Wishing a complete healing for Karen Gross’s sister, Barbara Kinsey.   

 

Deepest condolences to Sandy Feuerstein and family on the passing of her mother, Doris Siegler. May 

her memory be for a blessing. 

 

In honor of the outgoing, incoming and continuing officers and directors and members of Sisterhood with 

special recognition to outgoing Co-President Pamela Rogozin, continuing Co-Presidents Anita 

Zuckerberg and Judy Lee and new Co-Presidents Pam Carlton and Sue Freedman.  Thank you all for 

your dedication to Sisterhood and for your support 

of Temple Israel. 

 

In honor of Alan Siegel and Bob Zuckerberg.  Thank you both for continuing to lead Brotherhood and for 

your support of Temple Israel. 

 

Thank you to Cantor Bernstein and our Choirs for the joyful music and spirituality you bring to our 

Services. Cantor, enjoy your summer break. 

 

Sending get well wishes to Linda Brill, Pamela Carlton, Deborah Chernoff, Karen Gross and Judith 

Pessah. 

 

Wishing all happy and healthy days.  

                                                                                          Bryn Biren, Linda Brill 

                                                           Sandy Mazzucco, Felicia Otto & families 

                                                                                 Brotherhood & Sisterhood    

  

Mazel tov to Russell Kaminsky- Temple Israel’s honoree at the UJA Federation Staten Island Community 

Reception. 

Libby & Ira Gershansky 

Thinking of you, Dennis Guttsman. 

Libby & Ira Gershansky 

Thank you, to the 75th anniversary committee and the journal committee, for all of your hard work and for 

a wonderful celebration. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

In loving memory of Fred Feigelman, cherished husband and father. 

Barbara and Jill Feigelman 

In loving memory of Rose Lipson. 

Anita Zuckerberg 

Our birthday Oneg was fantastic!  Thank you so very much, Pam Rogozin. 

Judith Pessah 



Mazel Tov to Jerry Gross in receiving the first life time Avodah award. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 

 

In honor if Russell Kaminsky in being Temple Israel honoree at the UJA community celebration. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 

 

Mazel Tov to Pamela Carlton, Blanche Ricci, Brooke Lopez and Sim Lenner on receiving their Avodah 

Awards. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

 

Mazel Tov to our dear friend Jerry Gross on receiving the First Lifetime Avodah Award. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

Thinking of you Joyce Kantrowitz. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

Congratulations to the Siegel family. 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg 

Congratulations to the Ballow family. 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg 

 

Congratulations to Jerry Gross for receiving the first Lifetime Avodah Avard. 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg 

 

Congratulations to Russell Kaminsky on being awarded the UJA Award. 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg 

 

Congratulations to Pam Carlton, Sim Lenner, Brooke Lopez and Blanche Ricci for receiving Avodah 

Awards. 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg 

 

Congratulations to Russell Kaminsky on being honored by UJA 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman  

Mazel tov to Jesse, Jodi and Alan as Jesse is called to the Torah on the 20th Anniversary of her Bat 

Mitzvah! Love, 

Claire and Dennis  

Congratulations to the Bernstein and Ballow families  

Claire and Dennis Guttsman  

 

In loving memory of Leon Grossman. 

Arnold Grossman 

 

Mazel Tov to Linda Brill, Felicia Otto and Russell Kaminsky on your well-deserved honors 

Susan & Stewart Marks 

 

Happy Special Birthdays to our friends Pamela Carlton, Beverly Mazer and Judy Pessah  

Susan & Stewart Marks 

Get well wishes to Karen Gross on her surgery. 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg  

 

Congratulations to our confirmands: Sim Lenner, Jacob Chason, Genevieve Lopez, and Nathaniel Lee 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg  

 

Get well wishes to Dennis Guttsman on his operation. 



Anita and Bob Zuckerberg  

Get well wishes to Jeff Ganz. Hope you heal quickly. 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg  

 

Thank you to Sue Freedman, Rabbi Howald, Canter Bernstein and Miriam Coppersmith for a wonderful 

Shabbaton. 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg  

 

Get well wishes to Jeff Ganz and Karen Gross. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman 

 

Congratulations to Genevieve Lopez, Nathanial Lee, Sim Lenner and Jacob Chason on their 

confirmations. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman 

Thinking of you, Karen Gross.  

Deanna Feder 

Congratulations to the Confirmands and their families.  

Deanna Feder 

Congratulations to Alec Levine and family on his graduation from NYU Medical School.  

Deanna Feder 

Wishing Jeff Ganz, a speedy recovery. 

Deanna Feder 

Congratulations to the Confirmands: Genevieve Lopez, Simone Lenner, Nathaniel Lee and Jacob 

Chason. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

Thinking of you dear Karen Gross. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

Get well wishes to Jeffrey Ganz. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

 

Congratulations to Debra Smith-Levine and Scott Levine on their son Alec's graduation from NYU Medical 

School. 

Inez and Stephen Singer 

Happy birthday wishes to Judy Lee. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman  

 

Thank you to everyone for their well wishes and generosity in recognizing my UJA honor. 

Russell Kaminsky 

 

In loving memory of Lee Pessah. 

Judith Pessah 

Happy, happy birthday and anniversary wishes to all those celebrating in the month of June. 

Linda & Alan Brill 

 Mazel Tov to all Temple Israel 2023 Graduates. 

                                                  Linda & Alan Brill 

  

Congratulations to David Checchi and family on David being the 2023 College of Staten 

Island Valedictorian.                           

Linda & Alan Brill 

 

Congratulation to Debra Smith and Scott Levine on their son Alec's graduation from NYU Medical 

School.               



Linda & Alan Brill 

  

Congratulations to Inez and Steve Singer and family on their granddaughter Sabrina being called to 

the Torah as Bat Mitzvah this weekend.  Mazel Tov Sabrina!    

Linda & Alan Brill 

  

Thinking of Michael Rogozin and wishing him happy and healthy days. 

                                               Linda & Alan Brill 

Happy 90th birthday to Arnie Grossman. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

 

Get well wishes to Terry Baver. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

Complete healing for Karen Gross' sister, Barbara Kinsey. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

Thinking of you Alicia Baskin. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

In loving memory of Sandra Harrison Stone. 

Barbara Menna 

In loving memory of Salvatore Menna. 

Barbara Menna 

In loving memory of Jack Berger. 

R. Randy Lee 

 

Mazel Tov to Inez and Stephen Singer on their granddaughter Sabrina becoming a Bat Mitzvah. Love, 

Susan & Stewart 

In loving memory of David Manger. 

Wayne Schwartz 

 

To my wife Sandy Mazucco, congratulations on a successful year as co-President. I look forward to you 

continuing to do announcements. I am proud of you and I love you very much. 

Richie Marlieb 

 

To Bryn and Felicia, best wishes for your success as co-presidents in the coming year. 

Richie Marlieb 

 

Wishing Bryn and Felicia a most wonderful and successful year ahead as Co-Presidents of Temple Israel. 

Thank you and Linda for all of your support, guidance and friendship throughout my year as Co-

President. 

Sandy Mazzucco 

  

Thank you to Rabbi Howald and Cantor Bernstein for your spiritual guidance and all that I learned being 

up on the Bimah with you. 

 Sandy Mazzucco 

 

A special thank you to the Executive Board and the Board of Trustees for your encouragement and 

support throughout the year. 

 Sandy Mazzucco 

 

A special Thank you to Jerry Gross for all of your help with my questions regarding Temple procedures. 

 Sandy Mazzucco 

 



Thank you to the Congregation for your kind words and encouragement throughout my Co-Presidency. I 

could not have done it without your support.    

Sandy Mazzucco 

 

Thank you to Claire and the Temple Membership Committee for a very supportive and inspiring year. We 

are a great Committee. Thank you Claire for the wonderful minutes. Looking forward to next year!!  

Sandy Mazzucco 

 

Mazel Tov to our Felicia Holtzman Otto on her Temple Israel Co-Presidency. Your ongoing leadership and 

vision to make the world a better place is a role model for all of us. We love and adore you.  

The Holtzman Family 

 

Congratulations, Bryn Biren, on your Temple Israel Co-Presidency. Your dedication to the synagogue and 

to Judaism is unmatched. Love,  

Elise Holtzman and Family 

Here's to another year, Bryn! Thank you for your guidance and love. 

Felicia 

 

Mazel Tov to the entire Singer family on the joyous occasion of Sabrina becoming a Bat Mitzvah. 

Cheryl Levine and Family 

 

Congratulations to Bryn Biren, Felicia Otto and the entire incoming Board of Temple Israel. 

Cheryl Levine and Family 

In loving memory of Helen Otto. 

Felicia and Jason Otto 

In loving memory of Esther Snyder. 

Susan and Jerry Vogelman 

 

In memory of Doris Siegler and our thoughts are with Sandy Feuerstein  

The Bavers 

Condolences to Sandy Feuerstein on the loss of her mother. 

Roni Schorr 

 

Our deepest condolences to Sandy Feuerstein and her entire family on the loss of your wonderful Mom, 

Doris Siegler 

Claire and Dennis 

 

Thanks to Pam, Anita and Judy for a wonderful year as Presidents. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman  

 

Thank you to last Years Officers and Board for a job well done. 

Claire and Dennis  

 

Congratulations to Anita, Judy, Pam C, and Sue on becoming this year's Presidents of Sisterhood. 

Claire and Dennis. 

 

Congratulations to Felicia and Bryn and your officers and Board. We know it will be a great year. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman.  

Thank you to everyone that wished me a speedy recovery following surgery. 

Dennis Guttsman  

Get well wishes to all not feeling their best. 

Claire and Dennis Guttsman  



 

Thanks to Sandy Feuerstein and Jesse Siegel for a great year as Vice Presidents of Membership. We 

were a great team! 

Claire Guttsman  

Happy 90th birthday to Arnie Grossman.  

Claire and Dennis Guttsman  

 

 Happy belated birthday to the three lovely (recent) Octogenarians!!! Judy, Pam & Miriam- Enjoy. Love 

and best wishes, 

Ellen, Jeff and Aly 

 

Sincere condolences to Sandy Feuerstein & family on the recent passing of her mom. 

Ellen, Jeff and Aly 

In loving memory of Doris Siegler, mother of Sandy Feuerstein. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

 

Get well wishes to Karen Gross, Judy Pessah, Debbie Chernoff, Pamela Carlton, and Linda Brill 

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg 

 

Thank you, Jesse Siegel, Sandi Feuerstein, and Claire Guttsman, for a lovely end of year dinner.  

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg 

  

Thank you to all outgoing Sisterhood and Temple officers for your service.  

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg 

 

Congratulations to all new Sisterhood and Temple officers!   

Anita and Bob Zuckerberg  

 

Get well wishes to Linda Brill, Pamela Carlton, Deborah Chernoff, Karen Gross and Judith Pessah.  

Deanna Feder 

Happy 90th Birthday to Arnie Grossman.  

Deanna Feder 

Condolences to Sandy Feuerstein and family on the loss of her mother, Doris Siegler.  

Deanna Feder 

Thank you to all those in Sisterhood and Brotherhood for all you do for our temple community. 

The Bavers 

 

Sending our sympathy to Sandy and Lester Feuerstein and family on the passing of Sandy's mom, Doris 

Siegler. We are thinking of you.  

Felicia and Jason Otto  

 

Thank you to 2022-2023 Sisterhood Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg, for all 

you have done.  

Felicia and Jason Otto  

 

In honor of incoming 2023-2024 Sisterhood Presidents Pamela Carlton, Sue Freeman, Judy Lee, and 

Anita Zuckerberg. Thank you for stepping up to lead.  

Felicia and Jason Otto  

In loving memory of Ignacio Vinocur.  

 Silvia and Sam Gornstein 

In loving memory of Samuel Gamoran. 

Karen Frey-Gamoran and Joseph Gamoran 



 

ADULT EDUCATION FUND 

Mazel Tov to Russell Kaminsky upon his URJ award, with many thanks for all his help at our Temple! 

Judith Pessah 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation, 

Sisterhood 

In loving memory of Doris Siegler. 

Judith Pessah 

 

Mazel Tov to Genny Lopez, Jacob Chasen, Nathaniel Lee, and Sim Lenner, upon becoming Confirmands! 

Judith Pessah 

 

Many Thanks to Sue Freedman, Cantor Bernstein, Miryam Coppersmith, and all the wonderful women 

who helped plan and carry out the Shabbaton.  It was fantastic! 

Judith Pessah 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation, 

Sisterhood 

In loving memory of Doris Siegler. 

Judith Pessah 

BUILDING PRESERVATION FUND  

Mazel Tov to Pamela Carlton, Sim Lenner, Brooke Lopez and Blanche Ricci on each receiving an Avodah 

award and to Jerry Gross on receiving the first Lifetime Avodah award.       

Linda & Alan Brill 

In loving memory of Samuel Tatt. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Sending healing prayers and thoughts to Jeff Ganz.  We hope that you recover quickly. 

   Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Thank you to Temple Co-Presidents Linda Brill, Bryn Biren, Sandy Mazzucco and Felicia Otto and all the 

outgoing Temple Board officers and trustees for all of their dedication and hard work this year. Your efforts 

have enabled our Temple to continue to be a house of meeting, a house of prayer and a house of study 

for all. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Mazel Tov to Temple Co-Presidents Bryn Biren and Felicia Otto and all the incoming Temple Board 

officers and trustees. We look forward to a wonderful year ahead. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

In honor of the outgoing, incoming and continuing Officers and Trustees of the Temple Israel Board.  You 

have our gratitude and support. 

                    Linda & Alan Brill 

  

To Bryn and Felicia - Thank you for your dedication and care for Temple Israel.  May we all go from 

strength to strength as you continue to serve Temple Israel as Co-Presidents.  We know that we are in 

good hands. 

                                          Linda & Alan Brill 

  

To Bryn, Felicia and Sandy-It has been my honor to have served with you this past year.  Thank you. 

                                          Linda Brill 



 

Thank you to Alan Siegel and Bob Zuckerberg for all of their efforts on behalf of Brotherhood this year. 

        Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

 In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation,  

Sisterhood 

 

In honor of Alan Siegel and Bob Zuckerberg.  Thank you both for continuing to lead Brotherhood and for 

your support of Temple Israel.                                   

 Linda & Alan Brill 

 CARING COMMUNITY FUND  

In loving Memory of Carol Pedicini.     

Linda & Alan Brill 

Congratulations to Linda Brill for receiving the Women of Achievement Award. It is well deserved. 

Helen Silberlight 

In loving memory of my loving father Robert Selig. 

Helen Silberlight 

 

Get well wishes to Jeff Ganz 

                                Pamela J Carlton 

Thinking of you Karen Gross.  

                                 Pamela J Carlton 

Thinking of Joyce Kantrowitz, mother of Linda Hanibal and wishing her well.  

Linda & Alan Brill 

  

Congratulations to Adam Silberlight on being inducted into the Port Washington High School Hall of 

Fame. 

                                                            Linda & Alan Brill 

 

Thinking of you Karen Gross. 

Deborah Chernoff 

Get well wishes to Jeff Ganz. 

Deborah Chernoff 

 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation,  

Sisterhood 

 

Thank you to our Temple Israel friends for your kind expressions of sympathy for the loss   of our mother 

Doris Siegler.     

Sandy & Les Feuerstein and family 

 

Deepest condolences to Sandy Feuerstein and family on the passing of her mother, Doris Siegler. May 

her memory be a blessing. 

Linda & Alan Brill 

 

Sending Get Well Wishes to Pamela Carlton, Deborah Chernoff, Karen Gross and Judith Pessah. 

                                            Linda & Alan Brill 

 

 

 



CAROLE LACHMAN MEMORIAL FUND 

 In loving memory of Carole Lachman.       

Linda & Alan Brill 

 Thank you to Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg and the 

outgoing officers and directors for all of their hard work on behalf of Sisterhood this past year. 

            Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

 Mazel tov to Sisterhood Co-Presidents Pamela Carlton, Sue Freedman, Judy Lee and Anita Zuckerberg 

and all the incoming officers and directors. We look forward to a wonderful year ahead. 

Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation,  

Sisterhood 

 

In honor of the outgoing, incoming and continuing Officers and Directors and Members of Sisterhood with 

special acknowledgement to outgoing Co-President Pamela Rogozin, continuing Co-Presidents Judy Lee 

and Anita Zuckerberg and new Co-Presidents Pamela Carlton and Sue Freedman.  You have our 

gratitude and support. 

                                                                      Linda & Alan Brill 

CHOIR FUND 

Mazel tov to Jesse Siegel on the 20th anniversary of her bat mitzvah! We are still shedding tears of joy 

and pride. 

Libby & Ira Gershansky 

Sending birthday wishes to Miriam Coppersmith and Jillian Ballow. 

Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Wishing continued happy and healthy days ahead to all those who celebrated their 80th- Stephen Baver, 

Pamela Carlton, Judith Pessah and Beverly Mazer. 

Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Thinking of Mickey Tennenbaum and sending healing prayers. 

Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Congratulations to Russell Kaminsky, on being Temple Israel’s honoree, at the UJA Federation Staten 

Island Annual Community event, at JCC on 5/17. 

Beverly & Howard Mazer 

 

Mazel Tov to Jillian Ballow and Miriam Coppersmith on the celebration of their 30th Birthdays. 

Nina and Jim Rohan 

 

Congrats to Jesse Siegel on being called to the Torah on the 20th Anniversary of your being called up to 

the Torah as a Bat Mitzvah.  It seems like yesterday. Love,  

Nina and Jim Rohan 

 

In honor of Jesse Siegel who continues to makes us proud parents. 

Alan and Jodi Siegel  

 

In honor of Anne and Matt Kaufman. We’re so glad to finally have the opportunity to share this with 

you....20 years later and 6 verses shorter!  

Jodi, Alan and Jesse 

 



Happy Birthday to Miryam Coppersmith and Jillian Ballow.   

Jodi, Alan and Jesse Siegel 

 

Congratulations to Russell Kaminsky as he is honored by the UJA for his work at Temple Israel. 

Jodi and Alan Siegel 

 

Many thanks to the lovely people who helped with our Birthday celebration. 

Judith Pessah 

 

In honor of Pam Carlton, Blanche Ricci, Brooke Lopez and Sim Lenner in receiving well deserved Avodah 

awards. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 

Happy Birthday to Miriam, Jesse and Jillian. 

Pamela J. Carlton 

 

Mazel Tov to Jesse Siegel upon the 20th Anniversary of becoming a Bat Mitzvah, and to Miryam 

Coppersmith and Jillian Ballow upon their milestone 30th Birthday. 

Judith Pessah 

 

Happy, Happy Birthday Wishes to Jillian Ballow and Miryam Coppersmith, each celebrating a milestone 

birthday. 

                                                              Linda & Alan Brill 

 

Congratulations to Jesse Siegel on the 20th Anniversary of her being called to the Torah as a Bat Mitzvah 

here at Temple Israel.  Thank you for being the Torah Reader tonight.    

Linda & Alan Brill 

 

Wishing Judy Lee, a very Happy Birthday! 

Judy Pessah 

Mazel Tov to Sim, Nathaniel, Jacob and Genni, on completing their Jewish education at Temple Israel. 

Everyone is proud of you. 

Beverly & Howard Mazer 

Mazel Tov to Jacob Chason, Nathaniel Lee, Sim Lenner and Genevieve Lopez on your confirmation.  

Nina and Jim Rohan 

Happy Birthday to Judy Lee, best wishes for the best year ever. 

Nina and Jim Rohan 

Happy, happy birthday Judy Lee 

                                Pamela J. Carlton 

Thank you, Cantor, and Myram for your Shabbaton presentation.  

Thank you also to Sue Freedman for a wonderful Shabbaton.  

Inez Singer 

 

Congratulations Sim, Jacob, Nathaniel and Genevieve on your confirmation. 

Silvia Gornstein 

Happy birthday Judy Lee. 

Silvia Gornstein 

To Karen Gross. Thinking of you. 

Silvia Gornstein 

Thank you, Cantor Bernstein, Miriam, Jillian for a most inspiring and uplifting Shabbat services on May 

19. 

Silvia Gornstein 

 



Thinking of you Karen Gross. 

Nina and Jim Rohan 

Best wishes to Jeff Ganz for quick healing. 

Nina and Jim Rohan 

Wishing Dennis Guttsman, a speedy recovery.  

Nina and Jim Rohan 

 

Thank you to Sue Freedman and all who helped make the Sisterhood Shabbaton a success. 

    Libby Gershansky 

 

Thank you to Cantor Bernstein and Miriam Coppersmith for their delightful presentation of The Women of 

Chelm at the Sisterhood Shabbation. 

    Libby Gershansky 

 

Thinking of you Karen Gross and wishing you a complete healing. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Wishing Judy Lee many more happy and healthy birthdays and all good things in the year ahead. 

Beverly & Howard Mazer 

 

Mazel Tov to confirmands Jacob Chason, Nathaniel Lee, Sim Lenner, and Genevieve Lopez.  

Beverly & Howard Mazer 

 

Get well wishes to Karen Gross and Jeffery Ganz 

Beverly & Howard Mazer 

 

Happy birthday, Judy Lee. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

 

Mazel Tov to Inez, Steve and family as Sabrina is called to the Torah as Bat Mitzvah. 

Pamela J. Carlton 

 

Happy, happy 90th and many, many more Arnie. 

Pamela J Carlton 

 

Mazel Tov to Inez and Steve Singer and family as their granddaughter Sabrina was called to the Torah as 

Bat Mitzvah. 

Beverly & Howard Mazer 

 

Congratulations to the Smith-Levine family as their son Alec graduates from NYU Medical school.  

Beverly & Howard Mazer 

 

Best wishes to the outgoing and incoming Temple officers. 

Beverly & Howard Mazer 

 

Mazel Tov to the incoming and outgoing Temple Board. 

Nina and Jim Rohan 

 

Thank you so much to all our temple board members....last year and this upcoming year. You have all 

been a wonderful support to our congregation. 

The Bavers 

 



Mazel Tov to Bryn, Felicia, Linda and Sandy, last year's  Co-Presidents...and welcome back to Bryn and 

Felicia and thank you so much for the hard work you do for us. 

The Bavers 

 

In loving memory of Jennifer Straniere whose presence will always be felt.  

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 

 

Thank you to those outgoing Officers and Board members who contributed so much to our temple. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 

 

Wishing much success to the incoming Officers & Board of Trustees. 

Jodi, Alan & Jesse Siegel 

 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation,  

Sisterhood 

In loving memory of Doris Siegler. 

  Nina and Jim Rohan 

Get well wishes to Terry Baver. 

Nina and Jim Rohan 

Mazel Tov to the outgoing and incoming Sisterhood Board.  

Nina and Jim Rohan 

 

Our deepest sympathy to Sandy Feuerstein and her family on the loss of her beloved mother Doris 

Siegler. 

Beverly and Howard Mazer 

 

Best wishes to our outgoing and incoming Sisterhood officers. 

Beverly and Howard Mazer 

In loving memory of Mary Ellen D’Elia. 

Judith Pessah 

 

In honor of Cantor Bernstein and the Temple Israel Choirs. Thank you for the joyful music and spirituality 

you bring to our services. 

Linda & Alan Brill 

Continue getting well Jeff Ganz. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 

 

Mazel Tov to Inez Singer and family on the Bat Mitzvah of granddaughter Sabrina. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 

 

Healing prayers for Karen Gross, Pam Carlton and Judith Pessah. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 

 

Mazel Tov to the incoming and outgoing board of Sisterhood. 

Silvia and Sam Gornstein 

CONFIRMATION FUND  

The Ritual Committee congratulates Jacob Chason, Nathaniel Lee, Sim Lenner, Genevie Lopez and their 

families on their Confirmation during Thursday night's Erev Shavuot Service. 

 Linda & Alan Brill. 

 



Mazel Tov to Confirmands Jacob Chason, Nathaniel Lee, Sim Lenner, Genevieve Lopez and their 

families.  You made us proud.       

Linda & Alan Brill 

 

In loving memory of Jennifer Straniere.         

Linda & Alan Brill 

ESTELLE A. GOOTENBERG MEMORIAL FUND 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation,  

Sisterhood 

 GERALD J. LUSTIG MEMORIAL FUND 

 In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation,  

Sisterhood 

Sending our love to Arnie Grossman on his very special birthday.  Keep celebrating in good health! 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

LIHEYOT 

Congratulations to the Ballow, Bernstein & Siegel families who are celebrating something special this 

Shabbat.  

Blanche Ricci 

 

Congratulations to all our Confirmands and their Families.   

Blanche Ricci 

Happy Birthday to our grandson Ian Gross.    

Grandma Karen & Pop Pop Jerry (and the rest of the gang) 

 

Mazel Tov to Russell Kaminsky on your well-deserved honor.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

 

Mazel Tov to Pam, Sim, Brooke & Blanche on your Avodah awards. 

Karen & Jerry Gross and family.  

 

Happy birthday celebration to Miryam Coppersmith and Jillian Ballow.   

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

Thank you to my fellow congregants for the special Avodah award.   

Jerry Gross  

 

Happy 20th Anniversary to our dear children Sean and Lynne Singer. Love, 

Mom and Dad 

Thank you, Rabbi for your help.  

Inez and Stephen Singer  

 

Thinking of Jeffrey Ganz and wishing him well as he recovers from a fall. 

                                                   Linda & Alan Brill 

Sending wishes to Karen Gross for happy and healthy days.       

Linda & Alan Brill 

Happy, Happy Birthday Wishes to Judy Lee.         

Linda & Alan Brill 

Mazel Tov to the Smith/Levine Family as Alec becomes a doctor.  

Blanche Ricci 

Thinking of you and wishing you well, Karen Gross.  

Blanche Ricci 



Wishing you a complete and speedy recovery, Jeff Ganz.  

Blanche Ricci 

Happy Birthday to Judy Lee.  

Blanche Ricci 

Get well wishes to Jeff Ganz.   

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

 

Congratulations to Jacob Chason, Nathaniel Lee, Simone Lenner & Genevieve Lopez on your 

achievement.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

Mazel Tov to Alec Levine on your graduation.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

Happy Birthday to Judy Lee. 

Karen & Jerry Gross 

 

Mazel Tov to all the Avodah recipients- Pam Carlton, Sim Lenner, Blanche Ricci and Brooke Biren Lopez- 

for all they do to support our Temple Israel community. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Mazel Tov to Jerry Gross for receiving the Temple Israel Lifetime Avodah Award. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

 

Mazel tov to all the confirmands- Jacob Chason, Sim Lenner, Nathaniel Lee and Genevieve Lopez- and 

their families. 

    Libby & Ira Gershansky 

Wishing Joyce Kantrowitz bright and healthy days always.  

    With our love, Libby & Ira  

 

Mazel Tov to Inez & Steve Singer and family as their granddaughter, Sabrina, is called to the Torah as a 

Bat Mitzvah.  

Blanche Ricci 

Mazel Tov to the Singer family as Sabrina is called to the Torah as Bat Mitzvah.   

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

 

Mazel Tov to David Checchi for earning the honor of being Valedictorian at the CSI graduation.    

Karen & Jerry Gross & family 

 

Thinking of you: Joyce Kantrowitz.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

 

Thinking of you Joyce Kantrowitz and wishing you bright days ahead. 

Pamela J. Carlton 

 

Thank you for all the good wishes.  Shabbat Shalom! 

Joyce Kantrowitz  

 

Mazel Tov to Inez and Steve Singer and family on their granddaughter, Sabrina becoming Bat Mitvah. 

Deborah Chernoff 

 

Wishing a complete healing for Karen Gross's sister, Barbara Kinsey. 

                                          Linda & Alan Brill 

  



Thinking of Terry Baver and wishing her well as she recovers from glaucoma 

surgery.                                      

 Linda & Alan Brill 

 

Sending get well wishes to all in our congregation and to their family members who are not well.  

Blanche Ricci  

 

Wishing a very special 90th Birthday to Arnie Grossman. Have many more years in good health and 

happiness.  

Blanche Ricci  

 

Thank you to the outgoing board for their commitment to our Temple.  

Blanche Ricci  

Welcome to the incoming board.  

Blanche Ricci 

Wishing a quick recovery to my sister, Barbara Kinsey.    

Karen Gross and family  

 

Thank you to the 2022/2023 Board for their service and leadership during this past year and thank you to 

the incoming Board for continuing to lead Temple Israel.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family.  

Happy Birthday to Arnie Grossman.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation,  

Sisterhood 

 

Mazel Tov to Inez & Steve Singer as their granddaughter, Samantha is called to the Torah as a bat 

mitzvah  

Roni Schorr 

 

I hope that all in our Congregation who are not well have a quick and complete recovery.  

Blanche Ricci 

 

Thank you to all on the Sisterhood board, 2022-2023, for your service and dedication to the Temple.  

Blanche Ricci 

 

Wishing the new Sisterhood board, 2023-2024, a good and productive year.  

Blanche Ricci 

In loving memory of Ellen Pisetzner.             

Linda & Alan Brill 

 

In loving memory of Doris Siegler, mother of Sandy Feuerstein.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family. 

 

Thank you to the outgoing Sisterhood board for all your work and welcome to the new Sisterhood 

board.      

Karen & Jerry Gross and family 

 

Thank you to Brotherhood for all your efforts this year.    

Karen & Jerry Gross and family.  



 

In loving memory of my Uncle Victor Gross.    

Jerry Gross and family. 

 

In loving memory of my Aunt Gertrude Claire Gross.    

Jerry Gross and family.  

  

Sincere condolences to Sandy Feuerstein and family on the loss of her mother. 

Robin Hertzberg 

MEMBERSHIP FUND 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation,  

Sisterhood 

RABBI’S DISCRETIONARY FUND 

In loving memory of William Brill.        

Linda & Alan Brill 

Thank you to Rabbi Howald for helping me to prepare my Torah reading for the Sisterhood Shabbaton. 

    Libby Gershansky 

 

RABBI HOWALD FUND FOR SOCIAL ACTION AND TIKUM OLAM 

In honor of Pam Rogozin, for all the work she does. 

Karen Gross 

Happy 70th birthday to Mike Allen. 

Pamela J Carlton 

 

Mazel Tov to our beautiful, sweet and talented granddaughter, Sabrina Belle Singer, as she becomes a 

Bat Mitzvah tomorrow. Love, 

Nanny and Poppy Singer 

 

Congratulations to our nephew Matthew Benjamin on his engagement to Jordyn. Wishing you both all the 

happiness your hearts can hold. 

Inez and Stephen Singer  

 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. With 

appreciation, 

Sisterhood 

 

In celebration and support of the graduating students in the Head Start program. 

                                       Linda & Alan Brill 

 

 

RABBI KRAMER LIBRARY 

 

Happy Birthday to Arnie Grossman.  May the year ahead be healthy and happy! 

Larry, Linda and family 

 

RITUAL COMMITTEE 

 

Best wishes to Karen Gross. 

Cheryl Levine and Family. 

Happy, Happy Birthday to Judy Lee. 

Cheryl Levine and Family. 



Congratulations to the Confirmands and their families. 

Cheryl Levine and Family. 

 

TREE OF LIFE LEAF 

 

In honor of Sisterhood Co-Presidents Judy Lee, Pamela Rogozin and Anita Zuckerberg. 

With our love and appreciation, 

Sisterhood- June 2023 

 

 

YOUTH SCHOOL FUND 

 

Happy and healthy birthday wishes to Arnie Grossman who will be celebrating his 90th birthday this 

coming Wednesday. 

                                        Linda & Alan Brill 

 


